
 

 
1st September 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians， 

 

Permission to publish students’ works and images 

 

It has been a usual practice for teachers to select excellent works or images to publish them in our 

school publications or websites in order to enhance teaching and learning. As we believe that it could 

help promote students’ creativity, encourage cooperative learning and honor the quality of their works.  

It also cultivates students’ holistic development. Parents could also have a better understanding of 

students’ school life. 

 

In view of the above, we need to have your consensus. Parents who do not agree with the stated 

arrangement should choose to write a letter to school.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

 

Principal of Lock Tao Secondary School 
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